

July 14, 2018

RECEIVED

JUL 1 9 2018

PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

Ms. Gwen R. Pinson Executive Director Kentucky Public Service Commission P.O. Box 615 Frankfort, KY 40602

Case No.: 2018-00083

Dear Ms. Pinson,

The Kentucky Water & Wastewater Operators Association solicited approval for their 61st Annual KWWOA Conference technical sessions and was assigned the above referenced case number. However, we did not have any Water District Commissioners request credit for attending the program and therefore are no longer seeking approval for the training program from the Commission.

Thank you for your initial review. Should you have questions, do not hesitate to contact me at 502-352-0510 or via email at Lisa@kwwoa.org.

Sincerely,

Lisa B. Detherage

Member Services Director

KWWOA